
TEACHERS for HOPE 
Delivery of a COOKED Thanksgiving Meal  

on Thursday, November 25, 2021 
 
Dear Families, 
  
Teachers for Hope is an organization that plans to provide full, cooked Thanksgiving 
meals to be delivered on Thanksgiving Day. If you would like a meal provided to each 
member of your household, please indicate below and return the form to your child’s 
school by Friday, November 12th. Deliveries will be taking place anytime on 
THURSDAY. NOVEMBER 25th. Please print legibly and only complete one per 
household. 
  
Student Name(s): 
  
School(s): 
  
Parent/Guardian Name: 
  
Number of individuals living in the home:  # meals needed ________________ 
  
Delivery Address (include city and zip code):  
 _________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Telephone Number: _______________________________________*** 
  
Language (please check one): English ______ Spanish ______ Other: _____ 
   
 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: ___________________________________________ 
  
*By signing here, you authorize the school district to give the information above to 
Teachers for Hope in order to contact you and supply you with a cooked Thanksgiving 
meal. 
  
     


